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7th October 2016 

 
 
 
 

 
  

 

 

 

 

You may have spotted some new faces at school as we have four PGCE students from Worcester 

University with us until Christmas and again in the Summer Term.  Emily Marrs is in Eagles Class, 

Benjamin Franklin (a maths specialist) and Alice Todd are in Owls class and Rosie Dunn is in Robins class. 

 

WYCHBOLD FIRST & NURSERY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

 
 

 
Mon 17th October – Eagles Open Afternoon 2.30pm-
3.00pm 
Tues 18th October – Starlings Assembly 2.30pm 
Weds 19th October – Wrens Parents Evening 9.30am-
3.00pm 
Weds 19th October – Owls Open Afternoon 2.30pm-
3.00pm 
Thurs 20th October – Robins, Starlings, Owls & Eagles 
Parents Evening 2.00pm -8.00pm 
Mon 24th – Fri 28th October – HALF TERM 
Mon 31st October – INSET Day 
Tues 1st November – Pupils return to school 
 
 

Fortnightly Focus 

 

 
Wrens 98.58% 

Robins 95.27% 

Starlings 87.5% 

Owls 99.24% 

Eagles 95.43% 

Whole School 94.79% 
Attendance Target 96% 

Dear Parents, 

I was delighted to see so many of you supporting both the Macmillan Coffee afternoon and the Harvest 

Festival.  I am sure you will agree that the children’s performances were excellent, although I am still 

moved by the Eagles class singing ‘Let it be’ with such emotion.   

 

Some Learning Logs have now been completed in classes and, taking a look at them this morning, the 

children have made an excellent start.  Over the next few weeks, as the children get used to this new 

system, we would be grateful for your feedback on how easy the Learning Logs are to complete at home. 

 

As always, please feel free to contact me or chat to me in the playground if there is anything you wish to 

discuss about your child’s experience at school. 

Mrs Howitt 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE  

We are always looking for parent volunteers who can 

spare as much or little time as possible to help with our 

children’s reading. If you are able to help out, please 

contact the school office. Thank you. 

 

 

Please note that our preferred method of payment for 

items such as uniform, school trips, lunches, milk etc is 

Payment 4 Schools. If you are unable to pay by this 

method please pay by cheque. As a very last resort cash. 

Thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 

 

Thank you for your kind donations of cakes 

and attending the coffee afternoon, we raised 

a total of £289.59. Well Done everyone.      

MACMILLAN COFFEE AFTERNOON 

 

Christmas Lunch will take place on 

Wednesday 14th December this year. If your 

child does not normally have a hot dinner and 

would like a Christmas Lunch, please ensure 

this is ordered through Dinnerpay. Thank you. 

We would like to thank all parents with the 

new morning arrangements at the school 

gates. This system is proving to be more 

streamlined at the beginning of the school 

day. 

CHRISTMAS LUNCH 


